
Duy Tan News, 182 Nguyen Van Linh - Da Nang, www.duytan.edu.vn 

1 

The 2013 DTU Student Festival 

 

The 2013 DTU Student Festival was held on December 1
st
. Thousands of DTU students were delighted to take part.  

The gymnasium was alive with the effervescent sounds of the  songs and humorous Flashmob dances of the DTU 

students, who all swung in time to the music. 

  

 

One of the activities at the festival 

  

DTU students acted and learned through the “Students and Traffic Safety” game. Thousands of students also joined 

the “Golden Heart Fund” program launched by the Labour Newspaper to send out messages of support to fishermen 

in the Paracel islands and Spratly islands to express the awareness, responsibility and affection of DTU students for 

Vietnamese compatriots and our nation. 
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Students send messages of support to fishermen in the Paracel and Spratly islands 

  

This was a memorable and rewarding festival for students, which helped unite them. Student Phan Thi Thuan, of the 

K19YCD2 class, said: “Today is really happy and meaningful for me. At the festival, I have had the opportunity to 

take part in many fun activities and exchange ideas and information with new friends, all of which builds up my 

confidence and broadens my mind.”  Student Nguyen Thi Ai Quyen, of the K19TCD class said: “The festival brings 

us closer together and helps us to become aware of how we can all work together. In addition, it makes us conscious 

of our responsibility to the community and society and why we should try to learn harder and harder.” 

(Board of Website Editors)  

  

 

 


